
Willamette Valley Stamp Exhibition 2023 
 

Contact Us! 
 

This Stamp Exhibition is directed by George Struble, in cooperation with other members of the 

Greater Eugene Stamp Society and the Salem Stamp Society. 

 

You can reach George by phone at 503-364-3929, or by email at gstruble@willamette.edu 

 

You may also find the websites of the two clubs at 

greatereugenestampclub.weebly.com and salemstampsociety.org 
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